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Please note, Ottawa River Power Corporation (Ottawa River Power) is responsible for 
ensuring that all documents it files with the OEB, including responses to OEB staff 
questions and any other supporting documentation, do not include personal information 
(as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act), 
unless filed in accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 

Staff Follow-up Question-1 
Ref: Staff Question – 7 (i) 

In Reference, Ottawa River stated that “Ottawa River Power Corporation has provided the 

compliance report as an attachment.” 

Please advise as to whether or not the matter has been resolved as between ORP and 

Inspection & Enforcement department and, confirm that the report and any attachments to it can 

be filed on the record of this proceeding”. 

Ottawa River Power Corporation confirms that the matter has been resolved 

between the corporation and the Inspection & Enforcement department. The 

Inspection & Enforcement department closed the matter with the expectation that 

Ottawa River Power Corporation would request disposition of 1588 and 1589 

balances in its future applications, however the true-ups and differences have not 

yet been settled with Hydro One and are expected to in the near future. The report 

and any attachments are permitted to be filed on the record of this proceeding 

and do not, to the best of the corporation’s knowledge, contain any personal 

information as defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 

Act. 


